
SEASON’S GREETINGS

All of us at GMTS wish to express thanks to our customer’s and wish you 
all a healthy and prosperous New Year. Your business is greatly 
appreciated and has provided us the ability to contribute to our 

communities with donations to hurricane relief, local food banks and 
sports organizations for children and young adults with special needs.  

We look forward to working with you in 2019. 


